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Regarding M-062-65. Why can grout not be stored on the Hanford site? I'm unaware of any
regulation that would prohibit storing grouted low level waste at Hanford where the infrastructure
and workforce are already present. Has there been any cost benefit analysis done for shipping
grouted wasted offsite vs grouting and storing it here? If the Savanah River Site can safety store
millions of gallons of low level grouted salt waste why cant we? Also you have spent billions to
attempt to vitrify low level waste, which isn't even necessary. You will have to grout the high level
waste but you should have focused on that the whole time. I support grouting the low level waste in
the most cost effective way possible. Also what is the cost difference between grouting and
vitrifying the low level waste? It seems like grouting would be much cheaper but you have to
committed to vitrification because.... That is what I would like an answer too.


